
I am writing to you on behalf of Governor Ronnie Musgrove.  Thank you for your e-mail 
concerning an article in The Telegraph; however, I was unable to access the article.  If 
you would like to send me a hard copy of the article, I will be happy to respond to your 
concerns.  You may direct your correspondence to Office of the Governor, P.O. Box 139, 
Jackson, MS  39205-0139.  Thank you. 

 
 


